
Children and Young People’s Plan 2006 - 2009 
 
The first draft of the Norfolk Children and Young People’s Plan (CYPP) 2006 - 2009 is now available for 
formal consultation.  
 
We are keen to ensure that as many people as possible have the opportunity to feedback their 
thoughts, views and comments on the plan. 
 
This is the first draft of our plan and we acknowledge that it does require further developments in some 
areas, but in order to ensure that this happens we need your input! 
 
In order to ensure that as many children and young people have the opportunity to feedback their 
thoughts and views we are in the process of working with young people to develop consultation packs 
for schools. These will be sent to you shortly and we would appreciate it you use these as part of a 
lesson or perhaps through other school activities to help this process happen.  
 
The information regarding the consultation process is available from www.everynorfolkchildmatters.org . 
 
If you require and further information regarding the Children and Young People’s Plan please contact 
Anne-Louise Schofield - Children Services Planning Manager  by email at: 
anne-louise.schofield.dat@norfolk.gov.uk or telephone:  01602 224488.  
 
The closing date for the consultation is Friday 17th March 2006.  
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